
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 7th December 2020 

Covid-19 Response 

The Covid-19 response continues to be managed by the Principal and staff of the school on 
an ongoing basis.  The continuing cooperation of everyone in the school community is very 
much appreciated.   

 

Family Fun Quiz 

The Board would like to thank everyone for making the Family Fun Quiz a great success.  The 
event was a most welcome social event for the school community and raised a total of 
€1,420.  A special thank you to all the volunteers involved in the Development Committee.   

 

Student Council Fundraiser 

The Board approved a recommendation from the Student Council that they fundraise this 
year for the Laura Lynn charity.  This is a great choice of an exceptional organisation 
providing an invaluable service to children and their families in Ireland.   

 

Nurturing Schools Programme 

RETNS have had an application to become a Nurturing School accepted. The Nurturing 
Schools Programme is a whole-school approach that helps schools to embed a nurturing 
culture to improve the teaching and learning, engagement in school life, and wellbeing of all 
pupils and staff.  The programme is funded by Salesforce and will be delivered by Educate 
Together. 

 

School Policies 

The Board ratified the RETNS Data Protection Policy and Administration of Medication and 
Medical Care Policy.   

 

 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are not 
included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 11th January 2021.    


